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Dear Jo, 
 
Visit to Coychurch Crematorium  
 
I should like to commence by thanking you for taking the time and trouble to meet with 
us during our recent visit.  
 
During the visit an inspection was made of the crematorium buildings, grounds and the 
administrative procedures. An assessment was made of adherence to the requirements 
of various pieces of legislation relating to cremation, as well as compliance with the Code 
of Cremation Practice.  
 
Based on the comments of the visitors I attach a report which I hope you will find helpful 
and reassuring in continuing to deliver your high calibre service to the bereaved.  
 
The Federation provides its Members with a comprehensive Technical Advisory Service 
which is based on experience and knowledge accumulated over many years on all 
matters relating to the cremation service. 
 
In conclusion I should be grateful if you would convey to your dedicated and 
compassionate team at Coychurch Crematorium my appreciation for the courteous 
reception and hospitality we received. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Brendan J Day 
Secretary & Executive Officer 
 
 


